
Congratulations to Dr Katie Bramall-Stainer on becoming CEO of Cambridgeshire

LMCs

At the start of August Dr Katie Bramall-Stainer took over from Dr Guy Watkins as Chief Executive of Cambridgeshire LMC. Katie trained as a GP in

London and was previously a medical director at Londonwide LMCs.

Dr Michelle Drage, Chief Executive of Londonwide LMCs said: &ldquo;Congratulations to Katie from all of us at Londonwide LMCs. She has always

been an asset to the Londonwide team and I know that she will be a formidable advocate for GPs and practices in Cambridgeshire LMC."


